
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

As you are no doubt aware, we are all being faced with rising costs for both food and 

energy charges. 

 

With this in mind, regrettably, we will have to make an increase to our charges for both our 

wrap around Breakfast Club and After School Club. With effect from Monday 3rd October our 

charges will be as follows: 

 

Breakfast Club - £3.00 per session 

Regular After School Club - £8.50 per session 

Adhoc After School Club - £9.00 per session 

 

We have tried to keep the increase a low as possible and haven’t increased our prices for a 

couple of years. We still believe that we are offering a service that is good value. 

 

If you pay via the school bank account, please take these changes into account when you 

are sending your payments for October onwards. If you pay via your Squid account, the 

changes should be made automatically. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Mrs V Farr 

Head Teacher 


